
Dear all, 

  

We hope you are safe and well.   

  

We are delighted to announce that registration is now open for an 
international PhD course on Landscape, Architecture and Gender, which 

will take place from 21-23 October and 9-13 November 2020 at the 
University of Copenhagen’s Section for Landscape Architecture and 

Planning. 

  

We welcome PhD students from different disciplines and backgrounds, 
from design schools as well as from cultural or urban studies, geography 

or other related disciplines – as well as students for whom gender issues 
have not been a main concern in their research until now.  

  

The course is co-convened by Svava Riesto and Henriette Steiner from the 

University of Copenhagen. Heidi Kajita (University of 
Copenhagen/Newcastle University), Barbara Penner (The Bartlett School 

of Architecture), Meike Schalk (KTH School of Architecture), and Despina 

Stratigakos (University at Buffalo) will join us to co-teach the course. 

  

The course is structured as a series of dialogical workshops, shared 
learning formats and mentoring sessions, which will be tailored to the 

needs of the student group. It corresponds to 5 ECTS credit points. 

  

We will meet twice: on 21-23 October 2020 (module 1) and on 9-13 
November 2020 (module 2) at the University of Copenhagen’s 

Frederiksberg Campus on Rolighedsvej 23, DK-1958 Frederiksberg C. If 
we are unable to convene in person (or if some of us are unable to travel 

to Copenhagen) due to the COVID-19 situation, we will adapt 
the course to online teaching platforms and, if needed, adjust 

the course fee accordingly.  

  

To apply, please submit the following material to Svava and Henriette by 

24 August 2020 (svri@ign.ku.dk / hst@ign.ku.dk): 

 A CV (1-2 pages) 

 A 500-word research statement outlining how your research pairs 
with the course theme. 

We will select the participant group and confirm participation by the end of 
August. 

  

Learn more by following the links on our 

websites: https://ign.ku.dk/kvinder-i-dansk-
arkitektur/ and https://phdcourses.ku.dk/DetailKursus.aspx?id=107222&s

itepath=NAT   

  

Please feel free to share this email with anyone who might be interested in 
the course. 
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If you have questions about the course or the application requirements, 

feel free to contact us.  

  

We look very much forward to welcoming you at this PhD course! 

  

All best wishes, 

Svava and Henriette 

 


